


















THE FOUNDATION OF SAINT FRANCOIS

NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2021

4 Charitable Expenditure Contingency Total Total

Fund 2021 2020

Grants Payable (All to institutions) £ £ £

Caritas Anchor House -                 -                   3,000         

Our Lady of Walsingham 10,000.00      10,000.00        7,000         

St Margaret's and All Saints Catholic 

   Church 10,000.00      10,000.00        -             

20,000.00£    20,000.00£      10,000£     

5 Support Costs Contingency Total Total

Fund 2021 2020

£ £ £

BDB Pitmans LLP accountancy and 

  administration fees 6,148.00        6,148.00          6,022         

Independent examination fee 750.00           750.00             500            

CRS administration fees 1,782.00        1,782.00          -             

Bank charges 199.21           199.21             185            

8,879.21£      8,879.21£        6,707£       

Balance Realised & Balance

6 Investments 30 June Purchases Disposals Unrealised 30 June

2020 at cost at cost Gains 2021

£ £ £ £ £

Contingency Fund 416,604.00     169,827.15    104,382.15      351,159     

416,604.00£   -£               169,827.15£  104,382.15£    351,159£   

(All UK and foreign Quoted Securities) Historic cost at 30 June 2021 366,569£   

Realised gains 2021 £8,597

Unrealised gains 2021 £95,785

7 Trustees' Remuneration and Expenses

8 Transactions with Related Parties

During the year £6,148 (2020: £6,022) was paid to BDB Pitmans LLP for administration and

accountancy fees, of which Simon Weil (Trustee) was a partner of the firm for part of the accounting

year. In addition, during the year £1,782 (2020: £0) was paid to Charles Russell Speechlys, of which

Simon Weil (Trustee) was a partner of the firm for part of the accounting year.

No remuneration was paid during the year (2020: Nil). No expenses were paid to the Trustees during 

the year (2020: Nil).

Although there were disruptions caused by the Covid 19 pandemic, which resulted in economic

uncertainty, the value of investments have continued to recover since March 2020. The Charity is

invested for the long term and are well placed as long term investors to manage the short term

fluctuations which have happened as a result of the Covid crisis.  
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